
MGAT 
Milford Government Access Television 
Regular Meeting Minutes. 
Tuesday March 27, 2012  
 
Meeting called to order 7:17 pm 
 
Present members, Michael Manente, Chad Bedell, Barbara Genovese. Also in attendance Line 
Producer Arney Rogoff 
 
Chairman Manente reported he will meet with the Board of Aldermen on April 9 to discuss 
MGAT budget items. He also reported MGAT needs to hire a second tech able to cover 
meetings and functions. He also reported a resident of Milford had questions regarding Uverse. 
Chairman Manente reported that he explained to this resident the situation regarding Uverse. He 
also reported he is completeing the next round of GATA grant applications for the city and the 
school system. He also reported on questions regarding other committees and boards entering 
Executive Session during an MGAT recording. After discussion by the Committee, MGATs 
official policy is, MGAT will make every effort to not record any part of any Executive 
Session, however we cannot guarantee this, and we will not take responsibility for any part of 
any executive session that is recorded. MGAT further suggests that all boards, whose meetings 
are recorded, should adopt policies with this in mind. 
 
There was no public comment. 
 
The latest round of GATA is now being prepared. On the city side Chairman Manente reported 
we are applying for a dedicated laptop for the server, and funds to begin streaming video on 
demand on the internet. He reported this will greatly enhance our services. We will also apply 
for labor fund to match the city contribution. He is also canvasing the school board for their 
wish list. 
 
Chairman Manente reported on the budget and all MGAT accounts are on track. 
 
Line Producer Arney Rogoff reported on an Executive Session incident during a Board of Ed 
meeting. He also reported on recordings for the month. 
 
During old business, Uverse was brought up, discussed, and tabled. 
 
No new business 
 
Adjournment 8:17 pm. 


